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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

DEADLINE EXTENSION – MOROCCO SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMME 

SAINT VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES, July 30, 2024 – The Kingdom of Morocco in joint 

collaboration with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade of Saint Vincent and the 

Grenadines is pleased to announce an extension of the application deadline to August 10th 2024, 

for the Moroccan scholarship scheme. 

The Moroccan Scholarship Programme will provide thirty (30) full scholarships to Vincentian 

students wishing to pursue their studies in Moroccan Public Universities (10 Scholarships); 

Vocational Training Centers (10 Scholarships) and at the Al Akhawayn University of Ifrane (10 

Scholarships), during the academic year of 2024 – 2025. Applicants are encouraged to submit 

applications for the Moroccan Scholarships on the digital platform provided.  

Persons who are interested in this scholarship programme are asked to contact the Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs and Foreign Trade (Bilateral Unit) at (784) 456-2067/ 456-2060, the Service 

Commissions Department at (784) 456-1690, or visit the official website of the Embassy using the 

following link (https://www.ofppt.ma/) or (https://www.myway.ac.ma/fr/etablissements) for 

application guidelines, application forms and additional information.  

-End- 

For further information, please contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Foreign Trade and 

Consumer Affairs at telephone number 784-456-2060 
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